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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 23, 1971

Dear Bob:

In my Message to the Congress of March 25, 1971, I
recommended that seven of the domestic Executive
Departments and several independent agencies be
replaced by four new departments organized around
the basic purposes of the Government. On the same
day four bills to establish the proposed depart-
ments, together with explanatory reports, were
transmitted to the Congress.

Because of the importance of the reorganizations
and the public interest they have generated, I have
had the principal documents released on March 25
assembled in a single printed compilation, a copy
of which I am sending you with this letter. You
will find that it includes the text of my Message,
the four bills, the section-by-section analyses,
the explanatory reports, and various informative
charts and listings. I hope that having all these
documents together in one handy booklet will be of
help to you in the months ahead as the Congress
takes action on the legislation.

Once again, I strongly urge your support of this
comprehensive effort to give our Government the
structure it will need in order to cope success-
fully with the problems of the years ahead, and
to restore confidence in the administration of the
public business.

Sincerely,
Honorable Robert J. Dole

United States Senate
Washington, D.C.
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